

MOUNTAIN QUOTA HOLDERS ASSOCIATION BOX 1210, SWAN RIVER, MB R0L 1Z0

March 20, 2024

Mr. Bryce Wood
Land Use, Waste Management, and Energy Section
Environmental Approvals Branch
Manitoba Environment and Climate Change
14 Fultz Blvd
Winnipeg, MB
R3Y 0L6

Dear Mr. Wood:

The Mountain Quota Holders Association is requesting an extension to Environment Act License #2601 for the period of March 31, 2024, to May 31, 2024, to allow the province to complete consultation with First Nations.

If you have any questions, please give me a call at 204-734-3089.

Sincerely,



Aaron Goethe Mountain Quota Holders Association

Cc
Dave Chetyrbuk
Regional Forester
Western Region
Economic Development, Investment, Trade and Natural Resources